On October 17, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item CC3 – Consultant Contract with Tamika Reene Moore:

 

Question:

For this and others…what specifically is this special revenue fund?  Who controls it, where does it come from?

 

Response:

This consultant is funded by the Safe Schools/Healthy Students (SOBEIT) Federally Funded Grant.  This grant is monitored by Dr. Alison Adler, Chief of Safety and Learning Environment.
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